


























From:
Date: Wed, Nov 23, 2016 at 10:15 AM

Subject: Fwd: Extra Patrol
To: Paul Davis <paul@mendocinochc.org>, fizarraga@fortbragg.com, "Desmond, Debbie"

<ddesmond@fortbragg.com>

11-23-16- I have more pictures of garbage taken today, left from HH Food Services last night I will be sending
over. I will also be contacting dispatch to let them know that 225 E. Redwood Ave is now empty and people
waiting for HH food services are waiting on Private Property and leaving garbage behind. The video below can
been seen if it is downloaded and then opened. It is not compressed. Thank you-

From:
Date: Tue, Nov 22, 2016 at 10:03 AM
Subject: Extra Patrol

11-22-2016
Fort Bragg Police Department-
My name is and I have a business located at in Fort Bragg. I share an

alley with the Hospitality House, with their front entrance located at 237 N. Mc Pherson Street Fort Bragg.





























































































